CTO-314/ARF

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY



REGION 4 SAM NUNN ATLANTA FEDERAL CENTER 61 FORSYTH STREET, S.W. ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303

March 22, 1999

4WD-FFB

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Ms. Maritza Montegross
Department of the Navy - Atlantic Division
Naval Facilities Engineering Command
Code 1823
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287

SUBJ: MCB Camp Lejeune

Site 68

Draft No Further Response Action Plan

Dear Ms. Montegross:

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has completed its review of the above subject document. Upon review of the document, it was noted that there are several pesticide detections in sediments above the screening level (scr). Although, the levels are above scr, they appear to be in line with levels typically found at Military Installations. It is the Agency's recommendation to proceed with the no further action decision, however the narrative should be strengthen by adding text that addresses the frequency, pattern and magnitude of the detections. The Agency also suggests verifying this information with the State.

If you have any questions or comments, please call me at (404) 562-8538.

Sincerely,

Gena D. Townsend

Senior Project Manager

cc: Dave Lown, NCDEHNR
Mick Senus, MCB Camp Lejeune